Cynthia Pinel

From: David Bauer <dbauer@co.weld.co.us>

Sent: Friday, November 08, 2013 8:09 AM

To: Cynthia Pinel

Subject: RE: Waiver to 20 Day Comment Period - Ehmke #1

Weld County has no concern with expediting the plugging of the Ehmke well.

David Bauer, P.E., CFM, LGD

Director - Weld County Public Works Department
P.O. Box 758

Greeley, Colorado 80632

(970) 304-6496

Confidentiality Notice: This electronic transmission and any attached documents or other writings are intended only for
the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise
protected from disclosure. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify sender by return
e-mail and destroy the communication. Any disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any action concerning the
contents of this communication or any attachments by anyone other than the named recipient is strictly prohibited.

From: Cynthia Pinel [mailto:Cynthia.Pinel@crzo.net]
Sent: Friday, November 08, 2013 7:01 AM

To: David Bauer

Subject: Waiver to 20 Day Comment Period - Ehmke #1
Importance: High

Good morning Mr. Bauer,

Please find attached our Form 2 permit application to re-enter the Ehmke #1 well and plug. We are plugging this well in
an effort to be able to frac our Konig 2-31-11-59 well that is 773’ away. This is a Rule 502.b variance request to Rule
305.d and is due to exigent circumstances as provided for in Rule 303.i.(2). We will not be putting this well in production.
This is solely being requested due to Carrizo delaying our fracture stimulations of our wells we have drilled.

We are not requesting a signature. A simple response by email for approval will be acceptable by COGCC requirements.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Pinel

Regulatory Compliance Analyst
500 Dallas, Suite 2300
Houston, TX 77002



713.358.6210 (Direct)
Cynthia.pinel@crzo.net

’@HHIZO




